On Wed, Dec 16, 2015 at 7:07 AM. Thomas Goulden <tgoulden@shidey-mapd org: wrote:
Good Morning Tedd

Thank you for your email, the reason | did not release the “use of force” policy is because | believe that it could present an Officer
Safety issue if the general public knew what type of force and Officer would respond with if he or she were put in a situation requiring
aresponse to a use of force. | understand that there is information in the certain policies that the general public should have the
ability to review but | believe when it comes to Officer Safety and Operational issues that should be either redacted or not shared with

the public.
If you have any additional questions feel free to contact me at my office.
Respectfully

Thomas J. Goulden
Chief of Police



